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Pinetucky Update from Charles Dolan 

 

I hope everyone had a great Memorial Day weekend! Thanks to all of 

our military and service members who have served our country. Please 

come join us for fun at Pinetucky. 

 

In early May, we selected a new Board. Lori will post our member list 

in our newsletter.  (Board members listed at the bottom of the letter). 

Please reach out if you have may questions or concerns. Our new 

Board is excited to get moving on several new projects that have been 

in the making for some time now. Our club has been able to increase 

our balance sheet slightly over the past year, watching closely as our 

fixed costs have risen. For our long-time shooters, we want to make 

sure we are fairly priced, as we don’t want to lose anyone.  

 

Our youth group, Pinetucky Pullits, are having a great year. We have a 

relatively young team this year, but we have had several seasoned 

shooters who have hit a higher platform in shooting all shotgun areas. 

At regionals in Savannah in April, several seasoned shooters, as well 



as several new shooters, placed in the event with 591 shooters from 7 

states competing. The Pullits continue to give stiff competition to all 

in the state. One of our shooters, Jacob Judson, has been awarded a 

spot to the Sub Junior National Team. In his travels, most recently to 

the world Shoot in New Jersey, Jacob walked away with 4 trophies. 

Congrats to all shooters and look forward to seeing them compete in 

Savannah on June 6-7 at our SCTP State meet.  

 

You will see a new sporting course layout shortly. The landfill is 

opening 2 new cells, so we will be clearing a new area for several 

stations. Along with the new course, we hope to add more topography 

which, in return, adds more challenging targets. Here in lies the 

proverbial questions- hard course or soft course? We hope to purchase 

more machines to have both sets of targets for our group. Stand by- 

 

Come join us and we look forward to seeing you at Pinetucky. 

 

Charles Dolan 

 

 

Happy June Everyone:  Time is flying by, and the year is almost half over.  

The Annual meeting on May 8th was attended by 40 people and the meal 

that was served was enjoyed by all.  Many thanks to Bobby, Buddy, Bull 

and Garrett for cooking for us on this day. After the meeting our members 

enjoyed a few rounds of scrap under the lights. See the pictures below.  A 

good time was had shooting on the field. 



.  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Night Supper: Our next quarterly meal will be in September 

(rumor has it that it is a low country boil) and the last quarterly meal with be 

the chili memorial dinner on October 30th. It will honor Tom Jackson, RJ 

Cislo, Jim Stanley and Chuck Lambert.  All four of these members were 

involved with volunteering for many activities in the club and are greatly 

missed at events.  The memorial dinner raised money for Women on Target 

last year and will do so again this year. 

 

This is a reminder to anyone that has after-hours access.  On the past two 

Wednesdays, Lori has come in to get the numbers off the machines and 

found that the trap machine has been left turned on on field 3 and not filled 

by whomever used it on Monday or Tuesday.  Also, shells have been left on 

the fields.  Please be mindful and remember to turn the machines off, fill 

them and wind up the cord.  Also please pick up the shells on the fields.  

Buckets are provided to assist you with this.  Also, please make sure that 

you are signing in on the sign in sheet located in low house 2. 

 

 



June Events & Closures: 

5/31 & 6/1 – Steel Challenge – comp bays and rifle range closed. 

https://www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-steel-challenge-may-31-june-1-

2024/register  

6/1 - Pulling for Kids – Private Event – Sporting Clays course closed all 

day. 

6/2 – Pullits Practice 2pm to 4pm. 

6/6 - Pullits Practice 6pm to 8pm. 

6/7 & 6/8 – Private Event on Comp Bays – Jimmie Tanner comp bays 

closed. 

6/7 & 6/8 – NRL22 setup and match.  Rifle range closed on Friday and 

Saturday. https://www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-june-nrl22/register  

6/10 – Comp bays closed 2pm – 6pm. Private event held by Mike Brassell. 

6/14 – Competition bays closed for USPSA set-up. 

6/15 – USPSA match - https://www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-uspsa-15-

jun-2024/register comp bays closed. 

6/16 – Happy Father’s Day 

6/21 – Pistol range closed for Veteran’s Practice 2pm – 4pm. 

6/22 – Military Surplus Match – rifle range closed. 

https://www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-milsurp-rifle-match-22-jun-

2024/register  

6/22 - Pistol range closed 9am to 12pm – Private Event Percival Galloway 

6/22 – Crate Tactical Training event with Amontre Adams.  Please contact 

Amontre at 678-736-9555 for further information. 

6/28 – comp bays closed for outlaw carbine match setup. 

6/29 – Outlaw Carbine Match. https://www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-

outlaw-carbine-match-25-may-2024/register  
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6/29 - Nra Day held by Carol Rosenqvist.  This event will be open to the 

first 40 registrants.  Details for registration will be on our Facebook page 

when the link is available. 

6/29 – Rifle and Pistol Range closed for NRA Day. 

 

Please keep in mind, the weather is getting hotter and more humid.  If you 

are participating in any of our scheduled events, please stay hydrated. 

 

2024 PINETUCKY BOARD 

 

CHARLES DOLAN  PRESIDENT 

CELL-706-373-1743 

EMAIL- Charles.dolan@sefh.company 

 

TIMMY PITTMAN 

CELL-706-294-6397 

EMAIL- timmy.pittman@lpa-ga.com 

 

TAMMY GARNER 

Cell-706-799-7332 

EMAIL- ttgarner@comcast.net 

 

GREG OBLAK 

Cell-706-829-1665 

Email- goblak@comcast.net 

 



MIKE BRASSELL 

Cell- 706-339-9145 

Email- mpbrassell28@gmail.com 

 

CHRIS LUTZ   AT LARGE 

Cell-706-945-3838 

Email- chrislutz@southeastrestoration.com 

 

 

 

JADE SPELL   AT LARGE 

Cell-301-318-5026 

Email- Spell_jc@yahoo.com 

 

EVAN BRASSELL   AT LARGE 

Cell- 706-339-4908 

Email- evanbrassell336@gmail.com 

 

JONATHAN JUDSON  AT LARGE 

Cell- 706-220-6875 

Email-jonathan@jljudson.com 


